
HARBOR RIDGE HOMEOWNER 
A seasonal newsletter brought to you by your Homeowner’s Association 

VOL. 1, ISSUE 1 SPRING 2017 

Tidy yards make us all 

look good. 

(hyperlink to top story) 

Spring Clean-up 

(hyperlink to next story) 

Tree Maintenance 

(hyperlink to story) 

Neighborhood Night 

Out 

(hyperlink to story) 

Top stories in this newsletter 

Why is it important to keep your lawn tidy? 

 
With warmer weather on the way, we want to remind you of why it is 
important to keep your yards in good shape and well maintained. 
 
When your lawn is in good shape, your family has a quality outdoor space to 
use and enjoy, increasing your quality of life. That same lush lawn improves 
your property value and the value of your neighborhood. 
 

Spring clean-up day for the community is to be effective on Saturday 

May 6, 2017 – Sunday May 7, 2017. 

All members of the community are invited to get 

together and clean up the Harbor Ridge maintenance 

areas. Areas to meet will be in front of the Resurrection 

Lutheran Church (Browns Point and Silver Bow Road); 

 

Tree maintenance 

Certain important CC&Rs, Operating Procedures and ACCs 
are to be included in the newsletter to remind existing and 
new members of the importance of maintaining their trees 
below 15 feet high. 

 

 

Neighborhood Night Out 

Neighborhood Night Out, which is the summer activity 

community party at Harbor Ridge for all members, kids 

and families to participate, will be effective on Tuesday, 

August 1
st
, 2017 at the Resurrection Lutheran Church 
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